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Your learning journey 
to new horizons 

 

 

Welcome to Term 6, our final term together in Year 5! 

 

We cannot believe that the final term of the year is already here. We have a jam-packed term 

full of learning and lots of other fun activities. 

  

This term, on the 15th of July, we will be inviting Year 5 children to dress up in ancient Greek 

costumes and we will be making some Greek salads! The children are welcome to bring in 

takeaway containers to bring the salad home for you to taste also!  

 

Please encourage your children to read and practise multiplication tables every day. The 

difference this will make to their ability to do well next year is incomparable and we want to 

give the children the best possible chance to do well. We will also be continuing with the weekly 

Maths and English homework this term in preparation for the move up to Year 6.  

 

PE continues to be on a Monday and Wednesday for both classes this term, please make sure 

your child has a PE kit in school at all times. A reminder that children should be wearing a PE kit 

in line with the school’s PE uniform policy: white top, black shorts/leggings/joggers and a black 

jumper if needed. Earrings need to be removed or covered with tape on these days and long hair 

tied back. 

Please make sure that your children come to school with a healthy snack and water bottle every 

day. It is advisable for children to wear a sunhat at play times whilst the weather is nice and 

children can bring sunscreen in to apply themselves on extra sunny days.  

 

Please can you ensure that you send your children to school in their full school uniform this 

term as some children were missing multiple parts of their school uniform last term. The 

children must wear a white shirt, black jumper, school tie, black trousers/skirt/shorts, a school 

summer dress (optional) and black shoes.  

 

If you do have any questions or concerns, please use Class Dojo to contact us, e-mail the school 

using admin@moredon.swindon.sch.uk or phone the school on 01793 600344 where someone will 

be able to help you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We are looking forward to enjoying our final weeks 

together in Year 5! 

 

Miss Rumble and Miss Wootten 
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